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TG 07/11 

 

 

          February  26, 2015 

 

 

Subject Clarification of not submitting the English version of THAI’s financial  

 statements for the years ended December 31, 2014   

 

To President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 

 Thai Airways International Public Company Limited would like to take this 

opportunity to clarify that the Company and its consolidated financial statements in 

English version is under process by the Auditor General to issue a confirmation for its 

translation. Upon the receiving the aforementioned letter, the Company will submit the 

English financial statement to SET as soon as possible.  

 

  This matter is being reported for your information. 

 

                 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Charita  Leelayudth       

   Vice President, Investor Relations Management Department 

 Acting Executive Vice President, Finance and Accounting
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